
TO: Full-Service Faculty, Administration, and Student Government 

FROM: Bege K. Bowers, Secretary, Academic Senate 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of January Senate Meeting 

Since the Academic Standards Committee will not be ready to present a general education 
proposal-and since no one else has reported any agenda items-the January 1998 meeting of 
the Academic Senate is canceled. Please submit agenda items for the February 4 Senate 
meeting to Bege Bowers, Department of English, by 9:00 a.m. Thursday, January 22. 
Thank you. 

Stay updated on Academic Senate matters via the on-line Academic Senate Newsgroup, which 
you can reach through Pine. 




